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Dear Sir or Madam,

| attach a letter requesting the Secretary of State for Transport for an extension of time in which
to submit a short response to the consultation. d | would be grateful if you should, please,
forward our request to his Department.

Yours faithfully,

Kate Fielden
Company Secretary, Save Stonehenge World Heritage Site Ltd.



Save Stonehenge World Heritage Site Ltd.

C/0O Kate Fielden, Company Secretary,
1 The Old Smithy, Alton Priors,
Marlborough
Wiltshire SN8 4JX

2 August 2022
To whom it may concern,
Department for Transport,
Great Minster House,
33 Horseferry Road,
London, SW1P 4DR
A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.

Dear Sir or Madam,

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules
2010

Application by National Highways (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting Development Consent
for the construction of a new two-lane dual carriage way for the A303 between Amesbury and
Berwick Down in Wiltshire

The Secretary of State’s request of 13 July 2022 for comments on the information provided by the
Applicant in response to his consultation letter of 20 June 2022

The Directors of Save Stonehenge World Heritage Site understand that The Stonehenge
Alliance (ref. 2001870) has been kindly granted an extension until 17 August by which to
submit comments on the above consultation.

We wish to inform you that we are expecting to support the Stonehenge Alliance’s
submissions but are obviously unable to do so until they are finalised.

Although the Company was not an Interested Party at the Examination of the Scheme in
2019, not being in existence at that time, its Directors and Secretary, as supporters of the
Stonehenge Alliance, made Relevant Representations and/or took part in the Examination
either as individuals or in submissions for the Stonehenge Alliance. We are also involved in
the preparation of the Alliance’s submissions to the current consultation.

We therefore ask that the Secretary of State for Transport will be minded, please, to allow
us to make a brief final submission to this stage of the redetermination consultation by 17
August after we have seen the final Stonehenge Alliance submissions.

Yours faithfully,

A,

—

John Adams
Director, Save Stonehenge World Heritage Site Ltd.
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